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Reminders and Announcements 

Mon, 9/23: 8:30am, SHARP:  All-School 
Morning Prayer.  Please arrive to the 
classroom between 8:00-8:25am.  Mr. Boyle 
starts on time!  

Tues, 9/24:  St. Luke Learning Garden.  
Dress in layers, and pack rain gear if 
necessary!

Thurs, 9/26:  St. Luke-A-Thon in the upper 
field.  Thank you for raising money for 
technology!  Reach out to our Volunteer 
Coordinator Alexa Wilson if you’d like to help.   
(alexaclairewilson@gmail.com)

St. Luke School has been recognized by 
King County as a “Sustaining Green 
School”.  We make every effort to compost, 
reduce/reuse, and recycle.  We kindly ask 
parents to please be mindful of single use 
plastics in your child’s snack.    

Be sure to send your child to school with 
a healthy snack and a full water bottle every 
day!

Send in your comfort letters!  Pictures are 
a good idea for P-3’s.  

Send in your Box Tops!  Collecting Box 
Tops for Education is an easy way to 
fundraise all year long.  Drop them off in the 
classroom and earn a Free Dress ticket!   

Need to reach us?  

3-Year Old Preschool Staff:
Mrs. Mary Halvorson
mhalvorson@stlukeshoreline.org
206.542.1134 x109

Mrs. Dana Short
dshort@stlukeshoreline.org

School Staff:
Mrs. Margaret Max - Office
mmax@stlukeshoreline.org
206.542.1134

Principal Rick Boyle
boyler@stlukeshoreline.org

Gardening with Miss Emily, the changing seasons,  
& The St. Luke-A-Thon!  

   
Thank you to everyone who was able to join us for the PYP Academic 
Night!  We hope you found our presentation to be informative, and that 
the overview offered a solid peek into all the adventures we have in store 
for your children this year.  We understand the timing of the event is such 
that not everyone was able to attend.  No worries!  We will be sure to 
update our classroom website with all of the pertinent information.  We 
are proud of how well the students are learning routines and procedures.  
The children are settling in, friendships are developing, and we are 
building a little community!

We have a busy week ahead.  On Tuesday, 9/24, we will have our first 
Garden class with Miss Emily.  If you shop at Skye Nursery, you’ve 
probably seen her buzzing around, lovingly tending to the flowers and 
plants.  We will pop up to the garden first thing in the morning, and follow 
up with a seasonal craft back in the classroom.  Please remember to 
check the weather and if necessary, pack a raincoat and boots.  

The St. Luke-A-Thon is scheduled for Thursday, 9/26.  For those of you 
who are new to this all-school fundraiser, the students will be running 
laps on the upper field in an effort to raise money for technology 
enhancements in the school.  Each class will be dressing in theme and 
we have a delightful costume for the P3’s to wear.  This is also a Free 
Dress Day, so please have your student dress in comfortable clothes that 
are suitable for running, jumping and silly fun.  More to come! 

Parent IB 
Question of the 
Month:  How do 

you pray at 
Home?

Be sure to check out the IB 
boards in the classroom for 

more pictures!
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